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Greetings for Giving Tuesday 2022!

You carry great love in your heart for women creating peace. You care deeply for the next
generation of peace leaders. Now is an excellent time to show your sparkle and shine and
keep WFWP programs and education going strong in the new year!

Can we count on your support on this day of giving?

Yes! | want to support Leaders of the Heart

Local WFWP chapters serve
communities abroad through projects
like the Arabic Literacy Project for
refugee children in Jordan.

As an organization with “general
consultative status” with the United
Nations, we are the voice for women’s
role in nurturing the Culture of Heart,
including at the annual UN Commission




on the Status of Women.

Your kind donation today will make a world of difference! You can be a
benefactor to a young woman searching for her true God-given purpose. You can help
ensure a bright future for schoolchildren in Asia, Africa, and the Middle East. Together we
are strong. Together we give!

Happy #GivingTuesday from

WFWP USA

Support WFWP programs today!
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